“ATTENTION ALL PARTICIPATING INSTITUTES”

This is to inform all the participating institutes under Medical
Super Speciality Counseling for the academic year 2017-18, that
because of constrain of timing in counseling schedule institutes
are requested to keep all the days working for the admission
process including all Saturdays & Sundays except the 19th
October, 2017 (Deepawali).

Notice posted on 18.10.2017



